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     The Grant Parish Port Commission met on the above date in the Police Jury Meeting Room, Courthouse, Colfax, Louisiana at 3:00 PM for the transaction of business.
       
     The following members were present: Mr. Cephas Bowie, Mr. Carl Ray Lasyone, and Mr. Nick Slayter.

     The following members were absent:  Mr. Barry Hines and Mr. Britton Carroll.


Motion by Mr. Carl Ray Lasyone, seconded by Nick Slayter to accept the minutes of the October 12, 2017 meeting.  Motion carried.

The President, Mr. Cephas Bowie, noted there were no minutes for the November 9, 2017 as there was no quorum. 

Mr. Cephas Bowie stated that the committee has been discussing the need to find land and a vendor.

There was a discussion on ports around the area and the advantage of having a parish port.

Mr. Larry Parker addressed the Port Commission about the need for a grain elevator in Central La.  He stated that Grant Parish would be an ideal place for a Port.  Mr. Parker is going to ask Terrell River Services to look at some property the Mr. Parker owns to see if they think it is suitable for a Port.  

Motion by Mr. Carl Ray Lasyone, seconded by Mr. Nick Slayter to adjourn.  Motion
carried.

